
To the Senate, 

 

I strongly disagree with Nicola Roxon's new bill as it will make it illegal to merely offend 

another person. It is an extreme proposal which resembles the communist regimes of 

the last century. 

 

I urge the senate to vote it out and therefore stop potentially disastrous consequences 

for our country. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Patricia Horneman. 


